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Collefon County

PREPARING EVERY CHILD TODAY FOR TOMORROW

OFFICE OF COMMUNICATIONS

For Immediate Release

CCSD Spring Break Update

April 8, 2020 (Walterboro, S.C.) — Colleton County School District will be observing our Spring
Break Holiday on April 13 through April 19, giving our families, school nutrition staff, bus drivers,
teachers and district officials that have worked hard during our school closure a needed rest.

During the week of April 13-19, CCSD will not be making bus meal deliveries, but Colleton
County government officials will be operating meal pick-up locations for our students
during the Spring Break period. You can find a list of meal pick-up locations and times here.

Normal bus meal deliveries will resume when we return from Spring Break on April 20.

Our W-Fi capable buses will be available for use until Friday, April 10. After that date, the buses
will be decommissioned due to low usage rates. These buses are located at:

Bells Elementary School (12088 Bells Highway, Ruffin SC)

Black Street Early Childhood Center (256 Smith Street, Walterboro SC)
Colleton County Middle School (1379 Tuskegee Airman Drive, Walterboro SC)
Cottageville Elementary School (648 Peirce Road, Cottageville SC)

Forest Hills Elementary School (633 Hiers Corner Road, Walterboro, SC)

Hendersonville Elementary School (6089 Hendersonville Highway, Walterboro SC)
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